شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج العمانية





الامتحان الرسمي النهائي لمحافظة جنوب الباطنة

موقع المناهج ← المناهج العمانية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع









روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني				
نموذج إجابة الامتحان النهائي الرسمي بمحافظة شمال الباطنة	1			
الامتحان الرسمي النهائي بمحافظة شمال الباطنة	2			
امتحان الاستماع الرسمي النهائي لمحافظة جنوب الباطنة	3			
الامتحان الرسمي النهائي لمحافظة جنوب الباطنة	4			
الامتحان الرسمي النفائي لمحافظة مسقط	5			

GRAMMAR (Items 6-10)

 $(2\frac{1}{2} \text{ marks})$

We

bad

ca

SO

W

11

12

13

Complete each sentence with ONE word only.

6. Where ______ you go yesterday? To the cinema.

7. _____ I have enough money, I will buy a nice car.

8. I travelled to Dubai _____ plane.

9. 50 years ______, people used oil lamps for lighting.

10. He can't go to school today because he has _____ a sore throat.

GRAMMAR/VOCABULARY

(Items 11-20)

(5 marks)

For each item, shade in the bubble O next to the correct option.

We need food to keep us fit and (11), but food can be good (12) bad. Good food helps our bodies to (13) and it gives us (14) Bad food can harm us (15) make us ill. For example, raw meat contains germs, so we (16) cook meat carefully to make sure all germs (17) killed. When we buy food, we should always check the expiry (18) A lot (19) people don't do enough exercises and eat big meals, so they become overweight. This causes health (20)					
11. O bad	0	healthy	O weak	O unhealthy	
12. O of	0	to	O or	O on	
13. o swim	0	eat	O grow	O die	
14. o energy	0	fit	O food	O germs	
15. O but	0	don't	O of	o and	
16. o shouldn't	0	will not	O should	O mustn't	
17. O is	0	are	O will	O was	
18. O date	0	exercise	O paper	O house	
19. o or	0	of	O with	O in	
20. o food	0	medicine	o problems	O energy	

GRM/VCB SCORE

READING 1 (Items 1-4)

Match the four texts on the left with the texts in the box. There are two extra texts in

- Maha usually goes to the beach with her camera. قد الملف her camera.
- The girl was helping her mother cook 2. in the kitchen
- Oman had only three schools before 1970. ____
- AL Farahidi was a famous Omani language expert. _____

- Nowadays, there are hundreds of the A. for girls and boys all over the count
- He enjoyed studying Arabic. He B. invented the system for writing vowe
- She enjoys answering questions about numbers and likes doing experiments.
- She likes taking photos of her family.
- E. Nowadays, most people have electricity.
- Suddenly she burned her finger. She put some cold water on it.

READING 2 (Items 5–10)
Read the text. Then complete the task.

(6 marks)

Dear Salma,

How are you? I hope that you and your family are well. I'm fine and I am having busy time right now. I get up at 5:30 am from Sunday to Thursday, but at the weekends I get up at 9 am. I walk to school because it is near my house. I love school and I enjoy studying because it builds my confidence and I learn new things every day.

My favourite subject is Chemistry. I like doing experiments in the lab. Also, it helps me try new things by mixing them up. However, when I return home, I help my mother in her work. She doesn't like that because she wants me to focus on my study and get high marks. My dream is to be a doctor in the future.

During the weekends, my father takes us to the beach and sometimes we go visiting our relatives. We all gather and have dinner in our grandfather's house. We all enjoy our time and have fun.

I look forward to hearing from you about your activities. Best wishes,

Amna

For each question, write a short answer (not more than FOUR WORDS).

- 5. Who is the e-mail to?
- 6. When does Amna get up on Friday?
- 7. Where is Amna's school?
- 8. What is her favourite subject?
- 9. Who does Amna visit during the weekends?
- 10. Where does she have dinner during the weekends?

WRITING 2

Write a story of at least 60 words based on the following pictures. You can use the in the box to help you. You can also put in more details to make your story lively and in the box to help you. interesting.

eat brush Wear wake up shoes sleep breakfast play 2











